
The eponymous 
frame compo-
nent of 
FRAME_S 
creates  
stabil i ty while 
functioning  
as a visual  
or acoustic 
partit ion, 
depending  
on the selected 
design  
elements.

CREATING SPACE 
WITH EASE. 

FRAME_S combines 
storage and partition 
elements in a multi- 
functional workplace 
system that is ideal for 
open offices. The system 
makes it easier to create 
individual work areas  
for teams or divisions 
and offers a high degree 
of privacy and personal 
organisation. The 
 FRAME_S module is 
available in different 
sizes and includes a 
partition wall ,  a tall 
cabinet and side frame. 
Easy to combine and 
expand, it adapts to  
your individual needs.

CLEVER  
FEATURES.

The FRAME_S smart 
system is the first of its 
kind to use the overhead 
space for storage. The 
overhead box offers 
 additional shelf space 
connected conveniently 
to the workstation while 
also extending the visual 
partition. It can also be 
combined with an inte-
grated lighting system, 
which can il luminate 
either  individual bays 
or the whole area.

DESIGN:  Christian Horner

FRAME_S.

EFFICIENT  
SETTINGS.

Additional furniture 
elements, such as stand-
ing height tables or 
 comfortable lounge sofas, 
positioned adjacent to 
individual work stations 
help to create settings 
that are conducive to 
open communication and 
collaboration with in  
the team.

The perfect  

framework for  

open offices. 
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MODULAR AND 
VERSATILE.

FRAME_S is a system of 
free-standing modules 
that can be set up side-
by-side or parallel to 
each others. Bene’s range 
of tables in a choice of  
4 widths fit perfectly 
between the frames and 
overhead cupboards, and 
there is room for a elec-
tric height-adjustable 
desks too. 

Keep things in 
order.  With the 
intel l igent 
inner organisa-
t ion of 
 FRAME_S, 
work utensi ls 
and off ice 
supplies are 
easy to reach 
and easy to 
organise.

The tall side 
cabinet, shown 
here with a 
fitted white 
board, offers 
plenty of 
storage space 
in addition to 
the overhead 
box. Together 
they create a 
comfortable 
alcove perfect 
for focussed 
work. 

FOCUSSING ON 
THE ESSENTIALS.

Wall-facing workstations 
allow undisturbed and 
focussed work. Fabric 
panelled partition ele-
ments help reduce sound 
levels and provide space 
for personal touches like 
notes, photos and invita-
tions.

SPOTLIGHT ON 
YOUR WORKPLACE.

Each station can be fit-
ted with overhead light-
ing, to i l luminate the 
desk and its surround-
ings, creating an autono-
mous workplace system. 
Lighting can also be 
fitted into the top of the 
module, so that even 
spaces with low-ceilings 
can be il luminated,  
creating different zones.
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FRAME_S
The perfect  

framework for  

open offices. 


